
 

Homecoming 2021 Parade Guidelines 
 

1.​ The parade is scheduled for Wednesday, April 7th at 6:30 pm (rain date will be Thursday, 

April 8th).  Because of COVID  mitigations, we also have to change some of the 

guidelines for participation in the parade. Please see previous social media posts for the 

exact route. We hope everyone understands that the Fisher School District is required to 

abide by the mitigations. 

 

2.​ All community groups, organizations, etc are welcome to have an entry in the parade, as 

long as the following guidelines are followed. A member of your group does not need to 

contact anyone at the school before the parade to be included- simply show up at the 

fairgrounds about 6:00 pm for staging and your entry can be included. The parade will 

start and end at the fairgrounds. 

 

3.​ Masks must be worn at all times by everyone in the parade. Each group or organization 

will be allowed to have ONE vehicle to decorate and represent their group. (Example- 

Fisher Fire can have one vehicle per age level). No trailers or big trucks with large 

numbers of people will be allowed. If you choose to have a pickup for your one vehicle, a 

maximum of three people can ride in the back of the truck. All other members of your 

group should walk with their vehicle.  

 

4.​ The parade route will be a little longer than our normal parade route to accommodate 

spectators and because we will not be able to host a pep rally afterward. The route will 

be shared with the community soon. All parade entries will be allowed to throw candy to 

the spectators, but please try to practice social distancing. We still want to have a fun, 

interactive parade, but again, we must follow the COVID mitigations.  

 

5.​ We are also working on trying to live stream the parade for people who do not want to be 

in person spectators. More information about that will be shared soon.  

 

6.​ Spectators are encouraged to also practice social distancing and wear masks along the 

parade route.  


